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February  6 ,  2024 
 
CONTACT: 
Kelsey Anderson, Publ ic  Information Officer 
Tigard Pol ice Department 
Phone: 971-708-2921  
Emai l :  Kelsey .Anderson@tigard-or.gov 
 

UPCOMING SUPER BOWL DUII ENFORCEMENT 
 
Tigard Pol ice off icers wi l l  be join ing other agencies across the state for a specia l  DUII  
enforcement, coinciding with Super Bowl weekend. 
 
On Saturday, February 10t h and Sunday, February 11 t h ,  off icers wi l l  be conducting 
targeted DUII  enforcement miss ions to stop drivers  who are under the inf luence of 
intoxicants .  Remember,  this includes alcohol and  drugs.  
 
I f  you plan to celebrate the game with drinks or other substances ,  please plan ahead. 
Have a designated dr iver , take a cab or r ideshare,  use publ ic transit or make other 
arrangements to get home safely.   
 
This enforcement is  made possible thanks to federal ly  funded overt ime hours from 
the National Highway Traff ic  Safety Administration, in partnership with the Oregon 
Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact. 
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